
Roger Ison 

 
Loveland, CO 80537 

Honorable Jessica Rosenworcel, Chairwoman 

Federal Communications Commission 

45 L Street NE 

Washington, DC 20554 

Dear Ms. Rosenworcel, 

I am writing to endorse the application of John Fogle, a member of the Loveland, Colorado City Council, 

to continue and renew his participation in the FCC’s IAC.  

I worked with Councilor Fogle for six years in support of our City’s project to provide a municipal fiber-

optic broadband utility service. I ran the political campaign that resulted in an 80% favorable citizen 

vote, and continued thereafter to work with Mr. Fogle through the process that led to funding, approval 

and construction of our network.  

During that process, John worked diligently with us and with the relevant City committees.  Later he 

joined the IAC and I am confident that his knowledge of the technology and politics of this issue make 

him an informed, effective, valuable contributor.  

Now, Northern Colorado cities including Fort Collins, Loveland, Longmont and Estes Park are all 

cooperating to expand affordable, universally accessible broadband service throughout our cities and 

out into Larimer County. John Fogle, and Loveland, are central to that expansion. This will provide many 

ancillary benefits, for example in education, public safety and electric grid management. Excellent 

communication services are an absolute requirement for the economic growth of Northern Colorado. 

I believe the FCC benefits from input and advice of experienced citizens. John is a committed local 

mover who truly understands what it takes to make this work happen. Please consider including him in 

the next cycle of IAC work. He will contribute effectively to your mission. 

With kind regards 

Roger Ison  


